
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I hope you are well as we start to approach the summer holiday period. 

It has, once again, been another very busy term here at Range with a whole 

array of trips, visits, sports activities, Arts activities and other events in recent 

weeks. I am grateful to all of the staff who have given generously of their time 

to facilitate and organise all of this. Well done to all of the boys and girls who 

have participated, won medals, helped or supported. All of this feeds in to 

our important sense of community. The final week of term will be equally busy 

with our awards assemblies, our trips day on Thursday, 17th July and our final 

day on Friday, 18th July when school will finish at 12.30pm for the summer 

break.  

 

As many of you will know, we very sadly lost one of our Sixth Form students 

earlier this year. Ruby Jones was a very special person who is deeply missed 

by so many staff and friends here at school. I would like any mufti-money 

raised on our last day to go to Claire House, a charity supported by Ruby’s 

family. It would be great if we could help and I suggest a £2 minimum 

donation from everyone. Please ensure your child passes the donation to 

their Form Tutor at some point w/b 14th July. Thank you for your generous 

support of this special, local charity in Ruby’s memory.  

 

Our examination season has now come to a close and we have celebrated 

our two annual proms. Our students looked amazing at both events and we 

wish them all a restful break following the stresses of exams. Mrs Phillips and Mr 

Tees will be in touch with the relevant families in relation to the two results 

days in August.  

 

I will write again towards the end of the summer break with a few reminders 

for the start of term. Please be advised that the term starts for all students in 

Years 7-11 on Tuesday, 2nd September. Our new Y7 students will finish slightly 

earlier on that day at 2.15pm. All students in our Sixth Form will join everyone 

else in school from Wednesday, 3rd September- Year 12 from 10.15am.  

 

Just before signing off, please check our website in relation to our uniform 

policy. I know many of our families will be refreshing clothes and shoes over  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the summer. Please remember that trainers are not allowed. Again, our 

website has all of the relevant information. 

 

Finally, thank you to all of you, mums, dads, carers, family members for your 

support throughout this year. Range can only be the good school that it is by 

us working together for the benefit of our children so thank you to the vast, 

vast majority of you who do that on a daily basis. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable summer break when it arrives. I hope 

you all get the time to read through the summer edition of our Newsletter 

which will be issued on the last day of term. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Mr McGarry 

Headteacher 


